
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Icknield Way - 243/15/10  Restricted Byway -  Improvement Works 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Oxford County Council will be undertaking improvement 
works on Icknield Way east of Harwell Campus between the A4185 Newbury Road and 
the bridge over the A34, (part of the Sustrans National Cycle Network route 544 Didcot to 
Wantage) as shown in the attached location plan.  
 
The works are programmed to commence on Monday 22nd February 2016 for 
approximately three weeks, subject to any bad weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances arising during construction. 
 
The works will include resurfacing the existing section of bound surface on the west 
approach to the bridge over the A34 and targeted treatment on the unbound stretch of the 
track. This section of Icknield Way will be closed to the public while the works are 
completed. 
 
In advance of the main works, we are also carrying out a ground investigation on Tuesday 
9th February 2016 for one day only for which the section of track will also be closed to the 
public. 
 
Please accept our apology in advance for any inconvenience caused. However, with your 
assistance, it is our intention to complete this work as safely and as quickly as possible. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Maria Baute 
Senior Engineer 
 
Direct line: 01865 815294 
Email: Maria.Baute@Oxfordshire.gov.uk 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Environment & Economy 
Speedwell House 
Speedwell Street 
Oxford OX1 1NE 
 
Sue Scane 
Director for Environment & 
Economy 
 

Date: 08 February 2016 

Our ref: S-001145 Icknield Way Phase2 

 


